


I am extremely happy in releasing Twenty Four Issue of half-yearly 

Newsletter of MVIT, highlighting the activities of the college between 

August 2024  to January 2025. The laudable exercise of the students 

and staff of this Institution has already brought gorgeous brand name in 

the UT of Puducherry. I congratulate the staff and students for this 

achievement. I wish that everyone continue their untiring efforts not 

only to retain this award but to grow to further high standards. I con-

gratulate all the editorial members for gratulate all the editorial members for releasing this Newsletter.

I am delighted to know that the Twenty Four Issue of Newsletter 

of our College carrying the campus news and the achievements of 

our staff and students,who earn credits for the institution, is being re-

leased. On this gracious occasion, I wish all the best to those who are 

responsible for bringing out this letter. On reading this text, it would 

definitely be an inspiration and motivation for other students and 

staff to perform better and add on their contributions in the forth-

coming issues. Congratulations to all the contributors.

It gives me an immense pleasure to present few words as pro-

logue to Twenty Four Issue of MVIT News Letter. I congratulate all 

the faculty and students and the editorial board for bringing out 

such a beautiful Issue. Empowerment of students for their all 

round development through education is our appreciated motto. 

Today Higher Education means much more than merely ac-

quiring knowledge. It is acquisition of knowledge and skills, build-

ing character and improving employability of our young talent, 

the future leadership. 

I am proud of being the Secretary of SMVE Trust dedicated to 

the causes of better India. Come on let’s give our best and make 

the institution as a modern temple of learning through our dili-

gence, devotion and dedication. Wishing you all the best…!






























































